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04/07/2022  12:27:072022/2307/L NOBJ Daisy Bates This wall is a much needed addition to the next door garden. Not only will it be in keeping with number 24 but 

will act as a deterrent to any further antisocial behaviour. Currently the wall is used for regular drug use, sound 

systems and drug dealing. Making the wall higher will mean individuals will no longer have a convenient place 

to ¿hang out¿ away from the Camden CCTVs.
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